
Educational Policy and University Standards (EPUS) Report, March 2021 

EPUS met virtually via MSTeams on February 22, 2021.  

Present: Andrea Hutchins (chair), Monique French, Norah Mazel, Gia Barboza, Scott Trimboli, 
Grant Clayton and Joe Craig. Laura Collins sent comments regarding the policy under review 
prior to the meeting.  

The committee reviewed revisions to the Grade Forgiveness Policy from the Retention and 
Graduation Subcommittee of the Enrollment Strategy Committee and provided feedback on the 
revisions to that subcommittee. 

The committee’s next meeting is March 26 from 2-3 p.m. Potential agenda items include 
reviews of the following: 

• final draft of the Grade Forgiveness Policy 
• draft of the Instructional, Research and Clinical (IRC) Faculty Promotion Policy  
• draft of Regent Policy 2.0 Access to Information (new) 
• draft of CU System APS 5062 Leave (related to Regent Policy 11e Leave Policies for 

Faculty and Staff) 
• Regent Policy 11f Benefits (proposed revisions) 


